
Thank you for participating in the second annual SeroNet Investigators Meeting 2023.  

We would like your feedback so that we can better plan for the next Investigators Meeting in 
2024. 

The survey will take approximately 5 minutes to complete. To access the survey, please click 
here: https://forms.office.com/g/cBNzKcMJmL  .   

The survey will remain open until April 8, 2023. No personal information will be collected, and 
the information you provide will be kept secure to the extent provided by law. Only aggregate 
results (no individual-level data) will be available to NCI staff.

If you have any questions regarding this survey, please get in touch with Jennifer Rubenstein at 
jennifer.rubenstein@nih.gov. 

We appreciate your time and feedback. 

https://forms.office.com/g/cBNzKcMJmL

